REINFORCING YOUR DECISION TO SEND YOUR CHILD TO ASTHMA CAMP
Sending your child to camp for children with asthma is one of the best decisions you could make!  The camp experience is rich and rewarding, and your child will have memories and learn lessons that will last a lifetime.  In many respects it can help shape the adults that they will become.  Here are just some of the benefits:

· Camp fosters personal growth.

· The camp environment is nurturing, but also promotes independence.

· Your child will learn to get along with others; learn to compromise; develop a sense of teamwork; take responsibility for themselves as well as their health; develop and refine their social skills.

· Your child will become skilled at managing their asthma through hands-on learning.

· Your child will face challenges, overcome fears, and gain confidence and self-esteem all while making new friends.

· Your child will mature and expand their horizons in a safe and caring environment.

· Your child will grow emotionally, intellectually, and physically.

· Your child will try new activities.

· Your child will return home with new interests and skills. 

Camp provides your child with a peer support group, and they feel like “one of the gang.”  Everything at camp has been adapted or developed to meet the specific needs of the camper.  The staff is trained to deal with your child’s asthma, and many of the counselors have asthma themselves.  Camp provides a formal education, where children are taught to deal medically and emotionally with their asthma, and they learn through interaction with each other. 

Most importantly, your child will have FUN (and won’t even realize they’re getting an education at the same time)!

So let’s get you and your camper ready!

